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I wish to register my opposition to the cruel practice of caging hens in a space no bigger than a 
traditional egg box. 
 
If you cannot feel for these animals you need to take a strong look at your ethics generally. 
......your voice and legislation to ban this practice is urgent.....maybe visit these farms and see for 
yourself, you must surely walk away disgusted and ashamed of this industry .... and your 
departments which supposedly oversee this cruel practice. 
 
Pauline White 
 


